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Town   of   Pendleton   Recreation Meeting   Minutes   
Monday,   March   15,   2021   
Town   Hall   
  

In   attendance:   Beatrice   Mattina,   Nicole   Welka,   David   Leible,   and   Mike   Argentieri   
AGENDA   
  

1. There   is   a   lot   of   interest   in   the   use   of   Town   baseball   fields   because   CNBSA   
is   no   longer   in   charge   of   baseball   since   they   folded.   It   becomes   difficult   to   
plan   use   without   a   specific   procedure.   We   will   work   with   the   Board   and   the   
Town   Clerk   to   streamline   the   process.   Our   baseball   contact   person   will   be   
Nicole   Welka.   Challenger   League   will   use   a   diamond   on   Friday   evenings.   A   
resident   group   is   organizing   town   baseball   for   children   under   8.   Some   travel   
teams   will   use   diamonds   on   the   weekends.   More   information   will   be   posted   
to   the   website   as   it   becomes   available.   
  

2. Many   residents   have   been   enquiring   about   Summer   Recreation.   At   this   time   
we   are   in   the   planning   phases   and   a   representative   from   the   Town   will   be   
meeting   with   a   representative   from   Starpoint   to   discuss   possible   procedures  
for   a   program   this   summer.   We   can   not   provide   more   information   until   we   
learn   more   about   guidelines   from   the   State,   County,   and   Starpoint   School.   

  
Our   next   meeting   will   be   Monday,   April   19,   2021   at   7   pm.   


